PRE-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT FOR WGYL

On January 27, 2012, WGYL was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee unti! February 1, 2020. Our
license will expire on February 1, 2020, and we must file an application for license
renewal with the FCC on October 1, 2019. When filed, a copy of the application will be
available for online inspection in the WGYL online public inspection file, which can be
found on the FCC’s website at www.fcc.gov. The application will contain information
concerning the station's performance over the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application,_and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest, should file comments and
petitions with the FCC by January 2, 2020. Further information concerning the FCC's
broadcast license renewal process is available from the FCC, Washington, DC, 20554

or www.fcc.gov.

-- End of Announcement —




Statement of FCC Compliance
Regarding Station WGYL Pre-Filing Announcements

I, Karen Franke, hereby certify that the attached "Pre-filing Announcement” was
broadcast on WGYL, Vero Beach, FL, on the following dates at the following times:

Date Time
August 1, 2019 £ 2| £mdp.m.
August 16, 2019 [0 Ho am./gm)

September 1, 2019 G i @p m.
September 16, 2019 4715 am IO

Karen Franke

Position: General Manager

Dated: q’* [7- Iq






